
  

CHINESE LANGUAGE 

Our new teacher starts with us on Wednesday this 

week and we are looking forward to this starting up 

again this year.  She will be working in all of the 

classrooms, each week, this year. 

 

KI-O-RAHI COASTAL CLASSIC 

All the students from Whakatutuki will be part of this 

tournament on Friday 1st of March.  A letter about this will 

come out later this week. 
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WINGS OVER WAIRARAPA KIDS DAY 

All students will be taken on Tranzit buses to the Wings over Wairarapa kid’s day this Friday.  Please make sure 

everyone wears their school polo shirt, black short or tights and has a packed lunch, drink and their hat.  We will be 

picked up by Tranzit in the morning and I will contact town parents to pick up from the aerodrome on Friday. We 

still need 3 parent helpers for the day……please ring Darren at school to confirm your help.  

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Weds 20th Feb Chinese Language Programme 
Thurs 21st February BOT Meeting – 5.30pm staffroom 
Fri 22nd  February Wings over Wairarapa Day 
Thurs 28th February RURAL SCHOOL SWIMMING SPORTS 
Fri 1st March Ki-o-rahi Coastal Classic 
Weds 6th March Masterton Swimming Sports 
Fri 13th April  TERM 1 ENDS 
 

BOT MEETING 

Our first board meeting for the year is this Thursday at 

5.30pm in the school staffroom.  These are open to the 

public and if you have anything you want to speak about 

at any meeting these need to be included in the agenda, 

which is always out on the Friday before each meeting. 

 

RURAL SCHOOL SWIMMING SPORTS DAY 

Our Rural Schools Swimming Sports Day is on next Thursday, the 28th of February, at the Town Pools.  Everyone 

needs to be at the town pools, wearing their school polo shirts, black shorts/ tights, their school hat, with their 

swimming gear, lunch and a drink, ready to go at 10am.  In the afternoon we go to the park across the road for the 

team from Wairarapa Cricket to take us for sports sessions.  The day should end around 2.00pm so you need to be at 

the park to pick up on time please.  There are no school buses operating on Rural Swimming Sports Day. 

SCHOOL POOL 

For all pool users please check again on the rules for 

our school pool.  There have been a few issues lately 

with people not following these rules.  These are 

created to provide a safe swimming place and we all 

need to make sure that we look after and protect our 

valuable resource.  We provide a key for only $50 for 

the season so ask that everyone using the pool 

support us by hiring a key. 

 

Kids Go Free at Staglands on Children’s Day  
 

Staglands Wildlife Reserve will be celebrating Children’s Day on 

Sunday 3rd March by offering FREE ENTRY into The Reserve for 
ALL CHILDREN.  
In addition to their usual attractions visitors can enjoy free off-road 
tractor-trailer rides.  So if you are looking for a fun Children’s day outing 
for the whole family; meet at Staglands and Connect with Nature on 
Sunday 3rd March.  
*Offer is not available with any other offer.   Children (0-16 years) must be 
accompanied by paying adult. 
For more information visit www.staglands.co.nz 

 

http://www.staglands.co.nz/

